
Minutes, College Council Meeting, July 9, 2018 
 

• McFarlin called the meeting to order at 2:05 p.m.  
 
 
Faculty Offices / PICC construction update 
• R. Wright gave an update on the PICC construction and when it should be completed. He also informed the group 

the renovation of a stations storage room that will create two new offices for new faculty. 
 

More New Faculty Positions  
• McFarlin inform the group of the new faculty positions that were approved and for which departments. 

 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 2:25 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted by Zenna Brown  


